
 
Module name: 
 

History of veterinary and deontology 

ECTS: 2 
Learning effects Course outcomes: 

Knowledge: 

1 Student knows and understands English and Latin medical and 
veterinary nomenclature 

2 Student knows and understands code of ethics of veterinary surgeon and 
basic deontological issues 

3 
Student knows and understands functioning of institutions related to 
veterinary activities and  knows and understands the role of veterinary 
surgeon in society 

Skills: 

1 Student knows how to listen and answer in understandable language 
appropriate for the situation 

2 Student knows how to properly evaluate the responsibility of the 
veterinary surgeon in relation to animals and the environment 

3 Student knows how to understand the necessity of continuous education 
and professional development 

Competences: 

1 Student is prepared to  comply with the principles of veterinary ethics 
and deontology and tolerant of other people 

2 Student is prepared to express opinions on various aspects of 
professional activity 

3 Student is prepared to deepen knowledge and improve  professional 
skills 

4 Student is prepared to work in  professional and territorial or local 
organisations 

Objectives of the 
module required to 
obtain learning effects: 

The course aims to present students with information concerning 
veterinary history, its development and achievements from Antiquity 
until today as well as instilling passion and pride for their future 
profession. Students also obtain essential information on professional 
ethics as well as rights and obligations of veterinary surgeon in 
contemporary professional and social life. Learning outcomes – gained 
skills and competencies: Ability to employ knowledge of history and 
achievements of veterinary medicine, familiarity with professional 
ethics as well as rights and obligations concerning practice of the 
veterinary surgeon profession, professional conduct according to 
principles of ethics and obligations of veterinary surgeon in the future. 

Assessment methods: Written test, an essay 
 


